
 
 

Dt: 28.04.2020 
 

Sub: Notice for parents regarding school books 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Mr. Kundu of Swayambhar   the vendor for our school books and stationery 
has  clarified certain queries. They are: 
 

1. Every alternate day Mr. Kundu goes to the nearby police station with requisite 
papers , asking permission to transport books to students and allow him to 
work with 10% of his workers. The police has refused and told him he would 
be arrested if he even opens the lock of his shop. 
 

2. There has been no state government directives about transporting books to 
students. 
 

3. Regarding some school that had been transporting school books to parents, 
he said that very school had a tie up with a transporter who was distributing 
food packets in various localities. However when the police came to know , 
the whole thing was stopped and that transporter was arrested. 
 

4. Mr. Kundu is waiting patiently for the State government directive and he will 
immediately inform the school. 

 

Thanking you for your cooperation as always. 
 
John Andrew Bagul 
Principal 
South City International School 
 

 

 


